From:_@TLTsoIicitors.com>
Sent: 11 September 2020 09:56
To: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk>

Cc: Martin Dockrell @ghe.gov.uk>;_

Subject: RE: Breach of Tobacco and Related Products Regulations 2016 - Japan Tobacco International
(JTI) [TLT-TLT.FID6701401]
Importance: High

oeer SN

Further to your email below, we had expected a substantive response by now.
Please can you let us know when will receive this.

Kind Regards,

-Lonaon, Mancnester, onstol: +44 (0) 333 |

Web: www.tltsolicitors.com






